
Subject: Chicago Audio Society-July Meeting Cancelled 

 

Due to last-minute scheduling cancellations, there will be no meeting for July. 

 

However, we will be meeting as usual in August at Rick Berta's place in Homer Glen just a few 

minutes off I-355. Details to follow in a few weeks. Rick has been busy updating his systems 

adding both Art Audio PX25 and Wavac single-ended tube amplifiers. There will be a total of 4 

high-efficiency systems to listen to, including 2 large-scale horn systems. Two 14 cubic foot 

subwoofer enclosures with 30 inch Electrovoice drivers are large scale indeed! 

More to follow... 
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